
MEMORANDUM 
 

 
TO:  Peter Brixius, City Manager 
  City Council  
 
FROM: Shane Baker, R&B Director 
 
DATE: July 20, 2023 
 
SUBJECT:   1 Ton Pickup with Tommy lift and Plow 
 
 
We opened bids July 18, 2023, for Solid Waste Department 1 Ton 
Pickup with Tommy Lift and Plow, that will be replacing unit 2-19 
(2010 Ford ¾ ton Pickup) 
 
We received 1 bid packet from Victory Motors of Craig for $56,940.   
 
Our budget for the 1 Ton Pickup and Plow is $56,000. Making us $940 
over budget 
 
We will be under budget in our Capital Cans and Dumpsters account 
and will be able to cover the $940 out of that account. 
 
We would like to recommend the purchase of the 1 Ton Pickup with 
Tommy lift and Plow for $56,940 to Victory Motors of Craig as they are 
the low and only bid.     
 
If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact me at  
824-4463. 
 


